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25419-Answering reviewers reply 

 

Dear Science Editor 

 

Thank you very much for your comments, and recommendations in relation to my 

review.  

I have attended the tables about the different ways of measuring anti-TNFa trough 

and antibody levels. 

 

I have adjusted the references format, and ensured all references had DOI numbers. 

 

 

Thanks again for your help 

 

Donal Tighe 

Dept of Gastroenterology 

School of Medicine, TCD, Ireland 

 

 


